
 
 
 

 

 

 

To:  Common Council  
From: John Weidl, City Manager 
Date: 6/4/2025 
Re:  Lakes Advisory Committee 

I am requesting the appointment of a Common Council representative to serve on the Board of 

Directors for Lakes Advisory Committee. 

The mission of the Lake Advisory Committee is to support the preservation and enhancement of 
Whitewater’s lakes by leveraging the knowledge and insight of community members and 
professionals. 

 
 
 
 
Best, 
 

 
John S. Weidl, City Manager 

JSW/RLM 


